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RE.  Lobleys Drive Road Works  

 

August 2016 

Dear neighbour, 

Further to our recent Abbey Views newsletter, advising you 

that we have been working with the Police and our County 

Councillor, Andrew Gravells, trying to tackle speeding issues 

on Lobleys Drive, we now write to advise that the zebra 

crossing at the end of Lobleys Drive, by the M5 bridge, will 

be raised in order to try and reduce the speed of cars on 

Lobleys Drive. 

This work will be carried out between 17th-31st August, 

under traffic light control, with the road being closed on 

30th & 31st August between 9.30am-4.30pm each day to 

allow for the installation. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused in the interim 

but hope this measure will have a positive impact and help 

to reduce speeding on Lobleys Drive in future. 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Best wishes, 

■           Working for Abbeymead all year round           ■           www.abbeyviews.com           ■ 

Gordon Taylor 
City Councillor 
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